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OUR NEW LOOK AND WEBSITE

At TEGFCU, relationships are everything. We are dedicated
to consistently offering new things to meet the ever-changing
financial needs of our members so that we can make your
experience that much better. By now you may have seen our new
updated website.

It has been crafted to give you real-time
financial information to make your
QQTEG@ experience that much better. You will notice
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streamlined menus, simple navigation and
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quick access to the information you need. There's a whole host of smaller but impactful changes
that have made the site easier to use. But don't worry, new site may look a little different but the
online banking log-in and mobile responsiveness will still work the same great way.

As we worked to refresh our website, it was the perfect time to also redesign all of our marketing
collateral. You may notice our new tagline, With You for Life, which speaks to the depth of TEG's
commitment to serving members through every stage of their lives. We invest in you for the long
haul, along with every member we serve. And we invest in making your community a better place.
We hope you like our new look as much as we do.
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TEG JOYCE A. BETROS SCHOLARSHIPS AWARDED

TEG Federal Credit Union is proud to announce that it has awarded four $1,000 scholarships to deserving area high school
students. We are happy to congratulate the following winners of the TEG Joyce A. Betros Scholarship:

Dillow Diwies
from Franklin D.
Roosevelt High School,
who will attend
Northeastern
University and plans

to major in Mechanical
Engineering.

Boender Bueady

from Wallkill Senior
High School, who will
attend St. Lawrence
University and

plans to major in
Mathematics.

The scholarship recipients were selected based on
their commitment to serving their community as well
as their outstanding academic achievement. We wish
them the best of luck as they move on to their chosen
university. TEG would like to thank all of those students
who took the time and effort to participate in our program.
We love to see the high caliber of students we have in the
Hudson Valley.

The TEG Joyce A. Betros scholarship is named
in honor of Joyce A. Betros, one of the founding
members of the credit union's Board of Directors and
its scholarship program. Ms. Betros, a dedicated
educator, spent 35 years as a teacher in the Wappingers
Central School District. She retired from the TEG Board of
Directors in April 2012 after 43 years of service.

WALLKILL BRANCH SCHEDULED TO OPEN
LATE SUMMER!

TEG’s newest branch is coming soon. Located at 140
Crystal Run Road, Middletown, it will be in the heart of the
medical corridor. This full-service location will include
two drive-up teller lanes and a drive-up ATM. We hope you
join us for our grand opening celebration in September.
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Fllygon Gt

from Newburgh Free
Academy, who will
attend the Rochester
Institute of Technology
and plans to major in
Biotechnology and
Molecular Science.

Jucob Meoston

from Arlington High
School, who will
attend Hudson Valley
Community College
and plans to

study Electrical
Construction.

TRAVEL SAVVY: BANKING ON THE GO

When traveling out of town for work or pleasure, your
accounts are as close as your fingertips with these
convenient free eServices through our Mobile banking:

view balances, transfer
Dowadoad Owo

between your accounts,
pay bills or people,
FREE MOBILE APP!

deposit checks with our
remote deposit capture
feature, schedule a travel notification or even
find the nearest surcharge-free ATM with our free
app. Get started with TEG Mobile Banking today!
Download our mobile banking app from the App
Store or Google Play by searching “TEG Federal Credit Union.”
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